Postings to this blog

I am receiving too many contributions and too many long contributions. At
this time of heightened emotions on both sides of the EU argument I also do
not wish to encourage personal abuse and embittered language and accusations.

I will therefore be deleting more contributions if they contain aggressive
language, personal allegations and the like, even if they also contain some
good points. I will also delete more repetitious and inaccurate submissions.

Comparisons with Hitler and the Nazis are rarely helpful or appropriate, and
the language of violence and punishment not normally desirable in a strong
exchange of democratic opinions.

As posters know, anything submitted to this site is submitted to be published
here, with the names and identifiers sent in also appearing . I do not know
if someone is using their own name or an assumed name and if two people post
using the same name I do not adjudicate as to whether they can both use their
chosen name. As posters here wish to talk to each other on this site I
suggest they show each other some courtesy.

If two people write in as Superman with different views it would simplify
life if one would use Supermanl or some other descriptor to differentiate. If
two Sue Smiths write in it would be helpful if one wrote in as Sue Smith of
Lancaster and one as Sue Smith of York or whatever. This is something people
wishing to share the same online website should work out for their mutual
advantage.
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